
  
 

 
 

Date: 2018/2/13 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

The purpose of this letter is to clarify the change in part number: 

 

The modular radio part number listed in the report was changed from R8U4FD3830Z to R8U4FD3830Y.  

This was done for internal configuration managment of the product assembly.  The revision change adds 

the FCC & IC ID label to the assembly, therefore the new correct part number now containing the FCC & IC 

ID label is R8U4FD3830Y.  The Previous revision (R8U4FD3830Z) as named in the report did not contain 

the label.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Hirokazu Masada 

Director of Product Quality Assurance, Design Quality 

Panasonic Avionics Corp. 

26200 Enterprise Way 

Lake Forest, CA. 92630, USA 

(949) 457-5699 

masuda.hirokazu@panasonic.aero 
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